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Nguyen Tran Nguyen Kim

From: Ruby Vickers <ruby@golflefleur.com>
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 6:27 AM
To: GOLFLEFLEUR-SAMPLING; GOLFLEFLEUR-PRODUCTION; Tyler James Prince
Subject: T-Shirt 3-Pack Re-Order

Hi guys,  
 
We are hoping to do a re-run of the t-shirt 3-pack but with one small change--making the ribbed collar 
slightly taller. So basically the neck/collar opening is the same size, but the height of the ribbing will 
be a little taller.  
 
Is it possible to see two samples, both in size large, with the collar 1/8" bigger and 1/4" bigger? 
 
Let me know!  
 
Thank you,  
Ruby Vickers 
GOLF le FLEUR* 
+1 310-948-0208 
lefleur.la 
 


